
February 26

Fired Up Friday!

Get a free cup of coffee

during morning drop-off!

 

March 4

K-8 Conference Sign Up

Closes at End of School Day

 

March 5

Trimester 2 Ends

 

March 8-12
No School - Spring Break!

 

March 17

Ambassadors 6:45 a.m.

 

Report Cards Sent Home

 

March 18

Virtual Conferences

4-8 p.m.

 

March 19

No School

 

Virtual Conferences 

8:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

 

 

PRESS
February 25, 2021

Coming UpCatholic Schools Week
Food Drive = Success!

We asked and our Falcon community definitely delivered!  The response to our Catholic Schools
Week service project, to benefit the White Bear Area Food Shelf, was fantastic.  Our families were
so generous that Mrs. Heinz had to make 2 trips to get everything delivered!  Altogether our
donations totaled 1046 pounds plus $132 in cash!  

Students who brought in donations were able to enter a drawing to throw a pie at a teacher or
middle school ambassador.  The pie throwing was recorded so classes could see all the action
and excitement.  

Thank you to Mrs. Heinz and the middle school ambassadors for all their work coordinating and
planning and to all our generous families for their donations.   We make a great team!

Raffle Tickets Due Monday!
So far we've earned $9,225

in raffle ticket sales!
Great work, Falcons!

 
We do need to account for all
tickets whether they are sold

or unsold.  Please be sure to send
your tickets in by Monday or email

the office if they are lost.
Thank you!



During Catholic Schools Week a medallion was hidden

and clues were given to preschool - 4th grade

students to help pinpoint its location.  Congratulations

to 3rd grader Piper who located the medallion this

week near the benches on the playground.  Piper's

prize was 2 Dairy Queen gift cards!

Congratulations, Piper!

Our Spring FUN-draiser is coming!  
More details will be shared after spring break.  

If you are interested in donating an item for our silent
auction, visit the FCA webite.  FUN-draiser info and

donation forms can be found under the 'Support Us' tab.  

We have adult-sized FCA cloth masks available in the
office.  Cost is $5/mask.   


